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Pleasant/Village/Vine Street Intersection Improvements 
 

UPDATED JUNE 28, 2022 
 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 
06/28/2022 

 
Aqua Line Utility Inc has begun the improvements of the 

intersection at Pleasant Village and Vine Streets.  
 

Construction work is scheduled  
Monday through Thursday, 7 am to 5 pm 

Expect Traffic Delays 
 

Tentative work plan as follows: 
  

06/27/2022 to 06/28/2022 
Work will consist of preparation for the project 

 
06/29/2022 to 07/08/2022 

(no work scheduled the week of July 4th) 
Contractor will not be on site 

All roads will remain open during this time period 
 

07/11/2022 to 07/15/2022 
Temporary bypass piping for water main will be installed 

 
  

Access to businesses in the area will remain open throughout construction. 
MBTA bus will be operating as usual.  
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